Financial and Central Services Updated Report February 2019 
Thank you to the 95% of Branches who completed their forms in time for Paying In Day. They made the long job of recording details for the Diocese very much easier. A number of reports also came by post and they were soon added into the system. However the last forms of the Branch Financial Statements arrived late into February which held up the final picture.We are thankfully in time for the date MSH sets for the returns and the Diocesan cheque.
Our numbers have gone down by around 65 members and we have 964 members. The main reason for the fall in numbers was from death of very loyal members. There are now 9 Deaneries with 45 Branches.  Some of the Deaneries have been joined together. We have 2 branches in abeyance and some branches beginning tostruggle. We have alarge number of Diocesan Members and a group of Friends. 
 There are a number of small Branches who loyally keep going,usually run by way of a committee system.They support a lot of the MU charities and keep us informed of their membership by completing all the needed forms. I hope for their sake there will be less forms to fill in next year. There has been good support throughout the Diocese for many charitable concernsnot only in money but in needed goods.
Health and Safety. Please make a check of your meeting place and entrances as on the Safety Check List. It is worth checking at each meeting and certainly every six months. Speak to your church Safety Officer about any special issues in your Church.
GDPR The key point is to be aware of personal data. The law defines what is personal data. Names, Addresses, Telephone No., Date of Birth, e-mail address. Ensure this information about your Branch is safely stored and you have your member’s permission to store it. The Mothers’ Union will only use this information for internal communications.  

My special thanks goes to Andrew Willmott, who has worked so patiently to produce such excellent Directories with the information you have all supplied over the past ten years.
 Thank you for all your friendship and support. I have enjoyed working with you all and for all Pat, Jennifer and Barbara’s support during my time in office. I send my best wishes to Julian Brown who takes over the role and I’m sure he will find it as interesting and rewarding as I have. 
Anne Lloyd
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